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END OF TERM NEWSLETTER (May 2021) 
 
The children will have the privilege of spending two days with their new class teacher on June 29th 
and June 30th. These transition days will provide the children with opportunities to meet their new 
teacher and become familiar with their new classroom, ready to start in September.  Children will 
enter school as usual on these days and, once the register has been taken, they will move to their 
new classrooms for the day. Children will then return to their current class and exit school from their 
current gate. 
 
At present, we have no further guidance regarding the way we will operate in September, with 
reference to Covid-19. What we do know is that for at least the remainder of the Summer Term, we 
will continue to operate within the procedures that have been in place all year. 
I would like to express my continued gratitude to all parents, children, staff and governors for the 
support that you have shown our school 
 
Have a relaxing and sunny half term! 
 
Miss Lane 
 

 
Reporting Positive Covid Cases 
We ask that families continue to notify the 
school of positive cases of Covid-19 in a pupil 
or within the pupil’s household.  We will then 
instigate our track and trace procedure with a 
positive child case, including potential class 
closure in order to stop the transmission of 
Covid-19. Your support is greatly appreciated 
 
School Council Fundraising Event 
Thank you for supporting the School Council 
with their fundraising event for the Blue Cross.  
The school is looking very bright and colourful 
today!  So far, we have raised £166 – thank 
you! 
 
After School Dance Club 
We still have places available for the after 
school dance club for children in Years 1 to 6.  
Please book your child’s place via ParentPay 
(www.parentpay.com).  
 
Year 6 Intensive Swimming Lessons 
If you have not already done so, please log into 
your ParentPay (www.parentpay.com) account 
to give your consent for your child to attend the 
intensive swimming lessons in June.  If you do 
not wish your child to participate, please email 
the school office to let us know. 
 
Holiday Sports Club 
If your child is attending the club and you need 
to contact them or to report a positive Covid 
case, please contact ProStars directly on 
07703 565986. 

 
Request for Help 
St Luke’s Church have very kindly offered to 
donate a piano to Tutshill School.  This will 
benefit the school and pupils greatly once we 
are able to hold whole school assemblies 
again.  However, we are struggling to move the 
piano from the church to the school and 
wondered if there were any parents who may 
be able to assist with this by providing a trolley 
to help us with the move?  If you are able to 
help we would be grateful if you could contact 
the school office. 
 
Snacks 
Please can we remind parents that we are a 
healthy eating school and as such encourage 
children in KS2 to bring a healthy snack at 
break time.  Children in Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2 will be provided with a fruit snack.  
Please could we request that parents do not 
send children with Haribo or any other sweets 
in their lunchboxes. 
 
Please could we also request your co-
operation in keeping our school a nut-free 
environment in the interests of the safety of our 
pupils, some of whom suffer from a severe nut 
allergy. Please avoid giving your child/ren 
snacks or packed-lunches containing nuts (in 
any form) or foods with any nut content.      
 
Personal Information Updates 
Please ensure you advise the School Office of 
any changes to your child’s dietary or health 
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needs.  It is also vital that we have your up to 
date contact information (address/email and 
telephone) for all correspondence purposes 
and in case of emergency.  Please email any 
changes to office@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk  
 
Vacancy for Bikeability Instructor 
Please see attached flyer with details of a 
vacancy for a Bikeability Instructor for the 
Forest of Dean area. 
 
Diary Dates for May – July 2021   
 

MONTH DATE EVENT 

May 28 Term 5 ends 

Jun  1 - 4 Holiday Sports Club 

 7 INSET DAY 

 8 Term 6 begins 

 14 – 18 
Year 6 Intensive 
Swimming Lessons 

 25 Skip2bfit Workshop 

 28 
Year 6 Wyedean 
Transition Information 
Evening 

 29 & 30 
Year 6 Wyedean 
Transition Days 

Jul 6 Sports Day 

 13 Reserve Sports Day 

 16 
Year 6 Activity Day at 
Croft Farm Water Park 

 21 Term 6 ends at 1pm 

 
The Cool Club Contact Details 
Please contact Nicky on 
coolclub15@outlook.com or 07763 479119 
with any queries or to book a place for your 
child. 
 

School Contact Details 
Telephone: 01291 622593 
Email: office@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk 
Attendance: 
attendance@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk 
PTA email: ptatutshill@gmail.com 
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